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            2020 Carry the Message Project 

                         ​  WANT TO HELP ANOTHER ALCOHOLIC? 

"AA is more than a set of principles; it is a Society of alcoholics in action. We must carry the 

message, else we ourselves can wither and those who haven't been given the truth will die." 

-Bill W., July 1955, The Language of the Heart. 

 

AREA 67 GRAPEVINE COMMITTEE WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE OUR DISTRICTS, GROUPS, INDIVIDUALS TO TAKE 

PART IN THIS PROJECT.  

IM SURE SOME OF YOU WILL SAY I DO SUBSCRIBE YET DO YOU KNOW IF THE ONE SITTING NEXT TO YOU IN A 

MEET DOES? OR 

THE GUY THAT HAS JUST MANAGED TO SCRAPE TOGETHER A WHOLE YEAR WITHOUT HAVING TO ESCAPE INTO 

THE BOTTLE OR 

YOUR SPONSEE OR EVEN YOUR SPONSOR. HOW ABOUT YOUR LOCAL JAIL OR DOCTOR'S OFFICE. WE ALL CAN DO 

A LITTLE MORE THAN WHAT WE ARE DOING. EVEN IF YOU JUST MENTION TO OTHERS ABOUT THE MESSAGE IN 

PRINT. OR MAYBE BECOME YOUR GROUPS OR DISTRICTS GRAPEVINE REP.. WE WELCOME ANY WAY YOU WISH TO 

TAKE PART IN THIS PROJECT.  

YOUR AREA COMMITTEE WILL BE COLLECTING THE COUNT OF ALL SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR THE NEXT 6 MONTHS. I 

ASK YOU DCMS TO KEEP TALLY FOR ALL GROUPS THAT SUBMIT EVIDENCE OF NEW SUBSCRIPTIONS FROM 

JANUARY TO LAST DAY OF JUNE. 

 
THANK YOU FOR THE OPPORTUNITY TO HELP CARRY THE MESSAGE IN PRINT, 

 
KIMBERLY  

AREA 67 GRAPEVINE CHAIR 

                                    AAGrapevine YouTube Channel 

In 2017, the General Service Conference recommended “that AA Grapevine create a Google for Nonprofits account 

limited to the YouTube Nonprofit Program.” 

AA Grapevine, Inc. is currently displaying content on the channel, consistent with AA principles and copyrights. The 

channel was first populated with AAWS’ engaging, Conference-approved PSA: “Doors”, an animated version of a 

member’s recorded story for the GV Audio Project and two behind-the-scenes clips from the plant where the 

magazines are printed. We have since added a timeline of the making of our Big Book as well as a discussion from 

one of our non-alcoholic Class A Trustees on the use of AA Grapevine in CPC (Cooperation with the Professional 

Community) work. 

Expansion of the AA Grapevine YouTube collection is in process, with the ultimate goal of hosting video content that 

may be of use or interest to members, the general public and the professional community. The first series will fall 

under the umbrella of “Explainer Videos” that will serve to convey useful information on various topics with the 

purpose of streamlining access to multimedia content. This has been launched with the release of animated videos 

celebrating our 75 Year Anniversary in both English and Spanish. 

The “comments section” on the Youtube page are disabled.  

Please go to ​www.youtube.com/c/AAGrapevine​ to view our Youtube page. 

Any questions or feedback related to the AAGrapevine YouTube Channel should be sent to 

prodcoord@aagrapevine.org. 

 



 
 


